Mary Lou DeWitt

From: Jon George {J ...

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 7:48 PM
To: Mary Lou DeWitt
Subject: Re: Leaving the PC Board

City of Princeton,

| am resigning my position on the Princeton Planning Commission as of January 1st 2023, | will no longer be eligible to
serve, because | will no longer be a full time resident of Princeton.

Thank You for the opportunity to serve.

lon George

Mary Lou

Yes | will need a zoom invite.

On 11/29/2022 11:03 AM, Mary Lou DeWitt wrote:

Hilon: Happy Holidays!!! For the December meeting you would like the Zoom invite, right? | would
appreciate if you would email me a resignation of leaving the Planning Commission Board effective
January 1, 2023. You will certainly be missed on the Board!!!! Thank you, Mary Lou

Mary Lou DeWitt
Comm. Dev. Zoning Specialist

(763) 389-2040

City of Princeton

705 Second Street North
Princeton, MN 55371



